
July 13, 2022 Meeting of the Pomfret Cemetery Commission 
 
Present:  Ona Chase, Bruce Tuthill, Susan Burgess 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 am at the Town Hall, and minutes of previous meeting 
were accepted. 
 
Discussion of cemetery maintenance included the progress on resetting, repair, and cleaning of 
stones.  Bunker Hill is completed, and payment to Jordan Camp for his excellent work was 
approved.   Work to repair and reset stones at Burns is underway.  Hewittville will be done 
within the next month or so.    Cleaning of stones at Burns and Hewittville will be done in the 
future.  Repair of gates and fences is on hold until labor is available.   
 
The commissioners would like to clarify the size of the plots at Bunker Hill Burying 
Ground.   Previously, the minimum plot size had been set by the commission in 2012 at 9X12 
for a full lot.  However, considering that only cremation burials are allowed due to the extensive 
ledge, the commissioners believe this should be revised.  This discussion will be warned for the 
next meeting scheduled for August 10, and we ask that Pomfret townspeople present their 
suggestions. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 10:47.   
 
Respectfully submitted,   Susan Burgess  
 


